Subject: Re: Possibly 'pregnancy module'
Posted by amoran on Thu, 10 Apr 2014 14:17:56 GMT
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The Maternal Health team at USAID is also very supportive of this idea and would be interested to
further discuss with the DHS team.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum


https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=1795
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=1003&goto=1934#msg_1934
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1934
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

